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SACRED HEART OF JESUS CATHOLIC SCHOOL

January, 2016
Dear Parents,

Current student registration for the 2016-2017 school year begins Monday, January 11. The
administration, faculty, and staff look forward to your return for the upcoming school year.

Sacred Heatt is a Christ-centered faith community with an established, proven program. Grounded
and guided by our commitment to spiritual, academic, and social growth, Sacred Heart offers
opportunities for faith formation, maintains a rigorous cutriculum, and ensures an ordetly and caring
environment. The school’s excellence is credited to the generosity of patents, the dedication of
faculty and staff, and the commitment of our students.

Registration will again be handled online through RenWeb. For those families that do not have
Internet access, we will be happy to assist you with online registration here at school. If you would
like to schedule an appointment for assistance with this registration process, please contact Vickie

Cook (vcook@sacredheartbr.com ; 225-383-7481).

Sacred Heatt families should apply now for younger siblings of currently-enrolled students. Please
note, however, this is an application only. Although new siblings are not automatically accepted into
Sacred Heart School, they are certainly given first priority of acceptance. Siblings ate
screened/tested as part of the application process.

Gulf Coast Bank & Trust, our tuition lending group, is offeting online tuition loan activation
beginning January 11. Their online tuition system will be available to you 24 /7 and offets you the
ease of account application and management, including the ability to schedule payments online. To
create your tuition management account, please visit https://tuition.gulfbank.com. Please see Gulf
Coast’s informational letter included with this packet.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the registration process, please contact us. We
thank you for entrusting your children to our care.

Sincerely,
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Joan Hutson
Principal

2251 Main Street ¢ Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70802 ¢ 225.383.7481 e fax 225.383.1810

www.sacredheartbr.com



